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Reminders:                                                                                                                       

-If your child is absent you must inform the pre-school by 9am. Please phone or email. This has 

to be done for each day of absence.  

-Please be at the gate for 8.30am  

-Water bottle needed for each session. Please ensure the bottle is clearly labelled.  

-Please label your child’s belongings including a full change of clothing including socks. 

-No Nuts in snack boxes or packed lunches.  

-Hot Lunches can be ordered daily at the gate when you drop off.  The cost of a hot lunch is 

£2.40.  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The last term of the school year has arrived! This pre-school year has gone so quickly! We have so much planned and 

a few fundraising events will be coming up over this term.  

I would like to welcome our new Little Gregs Families to the pre-school and welcome Jessie to the Little Gregs team. 

Jessie will be working between Cubs and Lions & Tigers. Holly our student is coming to the end of her studies with 

Stratford College and will be joining the team after May half term and will be based in Lions and Tigers. Holly has 

been completing her work based training with us since October 2022.  

Thank you for supporting the Easter fundraiser ‘Guess the Name’ we raised £90.00! The winning name was ‘Eggbert’ 

and well done to Kobe who was the Winner.  

Thank you to the pre-school leaver parents for informing us, of your child’s school. This helps us support transitions. 

Please ensure you accept the child’s place by 2nd May 2023. Getting your child use to hot meals, you could give them 

ago at Little Gregs for £2.40.  

Children staying with Little Gregs please ensure you complete the session form (Please see link below) by Friday 28th 

April 2023. https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-

hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sAIkfO3y3PNNmRo_f7Emr4FUMUVFNFFaNlNEOUhCRzVWRFY1VUxPWE8xTy4u  

 

 

 

Kind Regards  

Sarah Wilkes  

Pre-School Manager  
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-A coat is needed as we go out in all weathers.  

 

 

 

A little reminder second hand uniform for sale. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Bank Holiday (Closed) Monday 1st May 2023 

Bank Holiday (Closed) Monday 8th May 2023 (King's 

Coronation) 

Pre-School Photos with Sarah Taylor  Tuesday 23rd May 2023 (AM Session)  

Inset Day (Closed) Teacher Training Friday 26th May 

May Half Term Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 

2023 

Return to Pre-School Monday 5th June 2023 

Lions and Tiger Educational Visit 

‘Hatton Country World’  

Tuesday 20th June 2023 

Lions and Tigers Leavers Service  Tuesday 18th July 2023  

End of Summer Term Friday 21st July 2023 


